
 

 

 
 
 
Kiʔsuʔk Kyukyit Connie, 
 
The Ktunaxa Nation Council would like to extend an invitation of sponsorship for our upcoming 
2025 Charity Golf Tournament. The tournament will take place June 19, 2025. 
 
The tournament is well-attended and spots are limited, so we are reaching out to our previous 
sponsors, partners, and associates before we announce the tournament publicly. As ever, the 
goal is to raise funds for Traditional Knowledge & Language Sector (TKL), Ktunaxa language and 
knowledge programs. 
 
In response to this event being ‘sold out’ annually, we are offering this exclusive opportunity for 
sponsors kⱡawⱡa (previously Platinum sponsor) and naⱡmit ̓(previously Gold sponsor) to access 
limited registration from April 17, 2025 to May 1, 2025. Sponsorship for any remaining spots 
will be opening May 2, 2025 to May 16, 2025 then open to the public for individual teams. 
 
If you are interested in sponsoring again this year, the levels are outlined below. You can see 
how many player spots are secured with each level of sponsorship. 
 
Any additional spots you would like to donate will be automatically reserved for our internal 
pool of members, which is a consolidated list of Ktunaxanin̓tik and then KNC staff. 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
A Par 3 Hole-In-One offers sponsors a unique opportunity to stand out among sponsors. You 
will receive premiere signage at the Par 3 hole and get all contestants in the tournament 
excited at the possibility of winning your prize. If you are interested in a hole-in-one 
sponsorship Cindy Sukoroff at Hole 19 can assist you in this process. Insurance can be bought if 
you would like to pursue the option of a big cash prize sponsor. Let us know and we can 
connect you to start the dialogue for that process. 
 
If you wish to continue as a sponsor, please let me know which level of sponsorship you would 
like and I will send you the appropriate sponsor form. We look forward to seeing you again this 
year for another successful event! 
 
We thank you for your consideration! 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Marion Eunson 
Core Services 
Ktunaxa Nation Council 
 


